
Boys & Girls Club of the Poarch Creek Indians 
New Membership Rule 

 
Beginning August 1, 2015 the Boys & Girls Club will open 
membership to families that have extenuating circumstances such as 
family relocation to Poarch, change in family composition, etc.  
Acceptance will be at the discretion of the Boys & Girls Club 
Director.  
 
To enroll your child/children you must have sufficient 
documentation of your circumstances, i.e. marriage license, court 
papers, old and new lease for proof of change of address, etc.  
 
Contact Stephanie Agerton, Boys & Girls Club Director,  at (251) 
368-9136 x 2049 or sagerton@pci-nsn.gov if you have questions or 
need more information.  
 

 


